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Denver CO—The Denver Union Station Project Authority (DUSPA), Regional Transportation 
District (RTD) and Union Station Neighborhood Company (USNC) will be conducting free 
walking tours of the Denver Union Station redevelopment site this summer.  The tours will 
be held at 4:30 p.m. on the third Thursday of the month beginning June 17 and continuing 
through September on July 15, August 18 and September 16.  The one-hour tour will 
depart from the main entrance of the historic station on Wynkoop Street. 
 
The walking tour will include information on the storied history of Union Station from the 
late 1800s to the present day.  You will learn about the early station buildings and famous 
travelers who visited Denver by train, hear about the new Union Station Neighborhood and 
its transformation of downtown, get an update on the expansion of RTD’s transit services 
coming to the area and witness construction of the largest transportation redevelopment 
project in North America first hand. 
 
Participation is limited to 25 people per tour.  To reserve your spot, call 303-592-5462. 
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